
 

      

 

 

Project Maths 

The children have completed their Theme Park Projects and each group 

has presented their project to the class. They gave us a financial break 

down of all their costs and profits for each season. They also presented 

any promotional material and merchandise they have designed. Many of 

the groups used I.T to create plans of their park using a programme 

called ‘Sketch Up’. I was so impressed with the standard of the plans, 

Maths and computing skills used. 

 

 

Amethyst Class 

Newsletter         

We look forward to seeing you 

at our Leaver’s Pantomime on 

Monday 6pm – 8pm. 

The children are allowed to wear their Leaver’s 

Hoodies next week instead of their AH jumpers. 



 

      

 


